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The Danish Ministry of Education has invited the Danish teacher organizations to participate in several 
working groups in order to implement the existing legislation and regulations for primary as well as 
lower and upper and secondary education. Furthermore, following last year’s statement, a working 
group — with participation from both parties — has been established. The working group will discuss 
issues regarding evaluation and feedback culture across the aforementioned educational areas. 
 
  


